
Minutes of the Special Meeting of the WPCA on June 22, 2021: 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7AM.  In attendance at the Town Hall were:  Donald Mayland, David 
Bayersdorfer, John Whalen, Robin Leech.  In attendance by zoom were: Teal Atkinson, Pat Hackett. 

     The minutes of the May 18 meeting were approved.  Motion was made by David Bayersdorfer and 
seconded by Robin Leech.  

 

     John Whalen reported that the roof repair was complete, with the exception of some metal framing 
around sky lights. 
     John Whalen reported that 8 to 10 manholes on Rt 44 needed extensions installed. 
     John Whalen reported that temporary repair of the bridge leading to the plant had been 
accomplished. Discussion revolved around the need for a long-term plan for maintaining the bridge. The 
possibility of installing speed bumps on the road leading to the plant was discussed. John also reported 
that there is a need to deal with the beaver population that exists in the wetlands next to the plant. 
 

     Don Mayland reported that he would get the latest data on billing delinquencies for the next 
meeting. 

     The meeting was adjourned at 7:40AM. 

 

 

Donald K. Mayland 


